
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

LAKE CENTRAL SCHOOL CORPORATION 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Lake Central High School open house scheduled for September 13, 2015. 

St. John, Indiana – August 31, 2015 

Lake Central School Corporation will conduct an open house at Lake Central High School in order to 

invite the community to see the recently completed interior and exterior spaces of the school. 

The Lake Central High School open house will take place on September 13, 2015 from 11:00 to 3:00 PM.  

Tours will be given to three separate areas of the facility.  Individuals will be given the opportunity to 

take all three tours or only as many as they wish.  Areas covered will be the football, baseball, and 

softball fields, the auditorium, performing arts wing, library commons, gymnasium, town square, pool 

and 3 story academic building. 

A 30 minute presentation from administration will take place in the cafeteria at 12:30 PM followed by 

tours for the remainder of interested community members from 1:00 until 3:00.   

Visitors should park on the east side of the building and enter through door A where all tours will begin.  

The presentation will take place in the new competition gym. 

  

  

Contact: 

Lawrence Veracco, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 

Lake Central School Corporation 

8260 Wicker Avenue 

St. John, IN 46373 

219.865.8507                lveracco@lcscmail.com 

tel:219.865.8507

